
 

LSRC/DEGREE/Offline Lecture/2021-22/1263                                                       20/10/2021                         

NOTICE 

This is to inform all the first-year students of BCom/ BA/ BMS/ BAMMC/ BAF/ 

BBI/ BSc-IT/ BFM programmes that the College will commence on campus 

lectures from Friday, 22nd October 2021, as per the directives of Government of 

Maharashtra and University of Mumbai. However, online lectures will also 

continue for those who cannot attend on-campus lectures.  

Students who wish to attend the on-campus lectures must ensure:  

• Fill the google form sent to them to state their preferred mode of attendance 

– online or offline.  

• Fill the google form to confirm and update the status of their vaccination 

to College authorities 

• A consent form, that is to be filled and signed by the parents, is made 

available on the College website. A hardcopy of the duly filled form needs 

to be submitted at the security cabin on 22nd Oct 2021 

Failing to comply with any of these requirements, students will not be allowed to 

enter the premises. Furthermore, students must report to college half an hour 

before the lecture and complete all required Covid protocols mandated by the 

Government and the University. Last minute entry will not be allowed. 

Lecture timetable from 22nd October 2021 to 30th October 2021 is displayed on 

the College website.  

 

 

DR. DEBAJIT SARKAR 

PRINCIPAL 
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